John & Dawn Elliott
N\ 1046 Oak Terrace Ct., Fenton, MO 63026
Phone: 636-492-1030
E-mail: john.elliott@agmd.org

Website: http://www.JD-Elliott.net
Follow us on Facebook: search for John Morris Elliott

Training workers for the harvest in Zambia

August 2013

We Are Back in the States!

We returned to the States at the end of June and spent the first couple of weeks with our parents
in Wisconsin (where Dawn’s Mom turned 90) and Nebraska (where John’s Dad turned 93)!
After spending time with family and settling back in to life in the States, we are now happy to be
ministering once again about the many victories and aso the great needs that are all a part of the
mission field in Africa

We Are Looking Forward to Sharing About Zambia!

During the last four years, many good things have happened in Zambia. People continue to find
Jesus as their Savior and Lord and the churches of Zambia continue to grow. Many |leaders have
been trained and taken their place in the churches there. We thank the Lord for His continued
blessing on the churches we are working with. And you, through your prayers and faithful
financial support, have played akey part in al this! We are looking forward to visiting you, our
partners, and sharing in person about what we have seen happening in our part of Africa

Please Contact Us About a Service!

Over the next year we want to get back to all of our supporting churches. We have been ableto
schedule a number of services aready for thisfal, but there are still some openings, and much of
next spring and summer iswide open. If you are the one responsible for scheduling missionaries,
please drop us an e-mail or call us about atime we can come that will work for you.

Twenty-Five Years!

August 2013 marks the 25th anniversary of our arrival in Africa, way back in August 1988. We
thank the Lord for alowing usto serve Him in first Zimbabwe and now Zambia. Lord willing, we
plan on returning to Zambia next year about this time for one last full term of service. With your
support and prayers we plan on further expanding the training of church leaders and helping train
more workers Will you partner with us and help make 2014-2018 the best years yet?
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